
NOTICE

NOTICE

DOWNTOWN BRANTFORD
BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT AREA

Board Vacancy

The Downtown Brantford Business Improvement Area is
accepting nominations to fill a vacancy on the Board.

The deadline for nominations is 4:00 p.m. on August 9, 2019.
The position runs concurrently with that of Brantford City
Council.

If more than one application is received, an election will be
held at the Downtown Brantford Annual General Meeting
in the fall.

To receive a Nomination Form, please contact the
Downtown Brantford office at 519-753-6644 or
info@downtownbrantford.ca.

NOTICE

CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE VACANCIES
If you are a team player who is interested in meeting new
people, taking on a new challenge and committed to making
our city a better place to live, work and play, you may be a
good fit for one of the following volunteer opportunities:

• Active Transportation Sub-Committee
• Brantford Heritage Committee
• Control of Vicious Dogs Committee

Applications will be received until 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday,
August 7, 2019. Application forms and general information is
available in the City Clerk’s Department, Brantford City Hall
during regular business hours, or on the City’s website at
brantford.ca/CommitteeApplication.

If you have any questions about applying to sit on one of the
Committees listed, please contact 519-759-4150 ext. 5731, or
send an email with your questions to
Appointments@brantford.ca.

On-street parking amendments on

Brant Avenue between Colborne Street

West to St. Paul Avenue have been

proposed to restrict parking during

weekdays from 2:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.

and from 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

On-street parking during all other times

would remain unchanged.

Your input is important. Please join us

for a public meeting to discuss these

proposed changes:

Thursday, August 1, 2019
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Brantford and District Civic Centre
(79 Market St. S.)

For more information,
please contact:

Chris Fong, P. Eng.,

Senior Transportation

Project Manager

City of Brantford

cfong@brantford.ca

519-759-4150 Ext. 5630

BRANT AVENUE
PARKING

(Colborne Street West to
St. Paul Avenue)

PROPOSED
ON-STREET PARKING

AMENDMENTS

NOTICE

NOTICE OF PROJECT

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain
and improve our infrastructure, The City of
Brantford, through its contractor, Steed and
Evans Limited, will be resurfacing Brant Avenue
(from Dalhousie Street to St. Paul Avenue).
The work is scheduled to start in July and will
be completed by the end of August, weather
permitting.

In order to accommodate construction, Brant
Avenue will be reduced to two (2) lanes of traffic,
one lane in each direction, and there will be no
on-street parking permitted during the work.
Those travelling on Brant Avenue can expect
delays and should allow for additional time to
arrive at their destination.

Thank you in advance for your patience and
understanding during this period of disruption.
If you have any questions regarding this project,
please contact:

Matt Welsh, C.Tech, PMP
Project Coordinator
Design and Construction
Public Works Commission
City of Brantford
100 Wellington Square
519-759-4150 Ext 5446
mwelsh@brantford.ca

Road Resurfacing
on Brant Avenue

(Dalhousie Street to
St. Paul Avenue)


